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Mr. President,

Thailand commends the United States for its whole-of-government approach in implementing the accepted recommendations from the first UPR Cycle.  

We are, however, concerned about reports of racial profiling by local law enforcement and immigration authorities and encourage stronger efforts to ensure that the rights of immigrants are duly protected.    

We recommend the United States to treat migrant children in detention with due respect to human rights and work with neighbouring countries to address migrant smuggling challenges in order to end human trafficking.  Given that every country has faced                 this complex challenge, we also hope that the United States will conduct its assessment of each country’s anti-human trafficking in a more holistic, objective and evidence-based manner.  Consultation with each country is needed to encourage constructive criticism and positive changes on the ground.

[bookmark: _GoBack]While recognizing the challenge in balancing the need to respect civil liberties and                the need to maintain social order, we recommend the United States to strengthen                      its measures to address police brutality in accordance with existing international standards governing the use of force.
      
Thank you, Mr. President.

    
